
  

Question on Notice  
No. 1116 

Asked on 14 September 2023 
 
Ms F Simpson asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Coaldrake Report’s recommendation for a complaints clearing 
house—  
Will the Premier advise (a) all options considered, (b) the cost for each and (c) why each 
option was not viable for implementation? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As announced on 18 September 2023, our Government will implement the clearing house 
in conjunction with other enhanced integrity measures.  
 
An independent, eminent person will lead this work. They will also prioritise serious and 
complex complaints and chair an oversight board made up of key integrity bodies. 
 
This model is different to the one previously considered by Government, which are subject 
to Cabinet-in-Confidence provisions. 
 
I am advised that the eminent person and board will be in place and will meet this year. 
 
 


